Springside Homeowners Association

Spring 2007 Newsletter

Managing our neighborhood

Our Board of Directors used to contract with a management company
to take care of yearly dues, monthly expenses and all legal matters. A
few years ago, our Board ambitiously decided to take care of the
management issues themselves and save the expense of the company.
This was a great money saving idea but it has placed too much burden
|_on too few of our neighbors. Our Board of Directors, especially Jan
-Rose, dedicate 4 great amount of time and energy to the upkeep of our
neighborhood. Thanks Jan! Recently however, there seem to be fewer
people who have the time or desire to help and that has led the few to
decide that a management company is necessary again.

In the next month Jan Rose and Kara DeFilippi will be researching
management companies. If you have any suggestions that may be
helpful, please let one of them know. There will be a meeting in July
to decide on a company. All neighbors are welcome to participate in
this meeting.

Unfortunately this will most likely cause an increase in our yearly dues
next year. Our Board of Directors will let you know of the change as
soon as possible but please be prepared.

Adopt-a-Mile

Help keep our neighborhood beautiful - keep a lookout for the flyer
advertising our next Adopt-a-Mile day!




